
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Aotearoa Food Rescue Alliance (AFRA) provides national support for local food 

rescue organisations through capacity building, encouraging best practice, 
enhancing collaboration and advocating for the interests of the food rescue sector 

in Aotearoa, New Zealand.  
 

 
 

• Capacity building: fully equipped food rescue organisations to meet supply 
and demand;   

• Best practice: informed and evidenced best practice;   
• Collaboration: greater impact through collective impact;  
• Advocacy: policy and practice influenced by local action.  

 
We have 17 members of the alliance who are food rescue organisations across 

Aotearoa, New Zealand, that prevent food from being wasted by collecting and 
redistributing food to people in need. Members will be supported by a governance 

board, with sector representation, and a small team of staff.  
 

 

The Aotearoa Food Rescue 
Alliance provides national 
support for local food rescue 
organisations to reduce food 
waste and increase food security.  
 

The Aotearoa Food Rescue Alliance will formally launch in March 2021; 
however it has been operational since December 2020. Please contact: 
aotearoafoodrescuealliance@gmail.com for more information.  
AFRA intends to be a registered charity, supported at the outset 
through a Ministry of Social Development grant.  
 


